
COVID19
UPDATE:

Dear Patient,

We are pleased to offer you full scope eye care including preventative 
care and postponed exams.

We care about the health and safety of our patients, doctors, and team 
members. Ensuring our practice is following all necessary protocols is our 
top priority.

HEALTH AND SAFETY PROTOCOLS WE ARE TAKING:

Prior to your entry, a team member will take your temperature,
provide you with hand sanitizer and ask you a series of questions
regarding your health and possible COVID-19 exposure.
Our team members are all subject to these same screening protocols.

All doctors, team members, and patients
must wear masks.

Our team sterilizes all equipment and surfaces after every patient
and disinfects all frames prior to placing them back on display.

WHAT WE ASK OF PATIENTS
If you have any of the following symptoms, we ask that you reschedule
your appointment for a future date: Fever, fatigue, cough, shortness of breath
gastro-intestinal symptoms (diarrhea, vomiting, nausea, or stomach pains),
recent loss of smell or taste.

Please bring a mask which must be worn in our facilities at all times.
We are happy to provide masks for those that do not have one.

Your patience in adhering to safety protocols.

Please feel welcome to communicate any questions that you have to your Total Vision practice 
team members.

In addition, we will continue to monitor CDC, WHO, governmental, and optometric associations 
guidelines and make changes as appropriate to protect our community.

Thank you so much for your continued support of our practices. We appreciate your patience 
throughout this process and for trusting us with your eyecare needs.

Sincerely,

The Total Vision Family of Eyecare Professionals


